

Co-Headteachers Mrs Anne Kennedy and Mrs Katie Pearce

n:\heads of year\student support\immunisation\letters\year 8\2019\letter to parents april 2019.docx

23<sup>rd</sup> April 2019

Dear Parent/Guardian

Re: Year 8 - HPV dose Immunisation

There will be an immunisation session, run by the instruction of the school nurses, to vaccinate Year 8 students against Human Papilloma Virus (HPV).

The session will run on **Thursday 27th June 2019**. Your daughter will be called to the school Drama Hall to have her vaccination.

If you have any concerns or questions about these vaccinations or require any further information, please contact Mrs Maynard, Student Support Manager.

The consent form for this vaccination will be given to your daughter to bring home this week. Please complete and return the form to Student Support before **Friday 7**<sup>th</sup> **June.** If your daughter is in need of a new form, we do have a few spare forms at Student Support.

Further information about the vaccination can be found at: http://www.nhs.uk/conditions/vaccinations/pages/hpv-human-papillomavirus-vaccine.aspx

If you have any other queries about this session, please contact me on the details provided below.

Yours sincerely

Mrs K Maynard

Student Support Manager

k.maynard@holt.wokingham.sch.uk